
Wake County 

Reprogramming Federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funds  

 

On October 1, 2018 the Wake County Division of Housing will ask the Wake County 

Board of Commissioners to amend the FY 2015-2020 Consolidated Plan and the FY 2018-2019 

Action Plan. Up to $750,000 of prior year public facility funds from the CDBG grant will be 

reprogrammed for acquisition for development of affordable housing.  

The public may comment on the proposed reprogramming from August 30, 2018 through 

September 30, 2018. Comments may be presented in writing to Emily Fischbein, Wake County 

Human Services, PO Box 550, 336 Fayetteville Street 4th floor, Raleigh, NC 27602 or by email 

to Emily.Fischbein@wakegov.com. Comments must be received by 3:30 pm on September 30. 

The Wake County Board of Commissioners will vote on the amendments at their regularly 

scheduled meeting at 5 pm on October 1, 2018, in room 2700 of the Wake County Justice 

Center, 301 S. McDowell St., Raleigh, NC. 

For more information, please contact Emily Fischbein in the Wake County Human 

Services Department at (919) 508-0781.  Speech or hearing impaired persons may contact 1-800-

735-2962 (TT) or 1-800-735-8262 (voice). 

 

  

 (end of ad)  
 


